
St. Joseph Catholic School Middle School Summer Math Program 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents of Middle School Students,  

The goal of the St. Joseph School Summer Math Program is to keep students practicing necessary 
math skills over the summer break. The emphasis is on steady practice to maintain the skills we 
learned during the school year – to prevent the “summer slide”. The Summer Math Program is 
required and will be a First Quarter TEST grade for Math class.  

 

The Summer Math Program will be the IXL Summer Boost: Math. Your child will receive a printed 
copy of the IXL Summer Boost: Math for his/her grade level. There are twenty days of review skills 
that need to be completed to a MINIMUM Smart Score of 90 (100 would be even better    ). Your 
child needs to document the date, time spent, and Smart Score for each of the twenty skills. The 
skills do not need to be completed in order and more than one skill may be completed per day. 

 

 

IXL Summer Math will be collected on Monday, August 14th.  

Best wishes for a fun and relaxing summer!  

 

Middle School Math  

St. Joseph Catholic School 


